
Formentera renews condemnation of attacks in Paris

The president of the CiF (Formentera Island Council), Jaume Ferrer, together with department
heads from the ruling party and those from the opposition, other Council employees and island
residents, gathered today to observe a minute of silence to honour the victims of Friday’s
attacks on Paris. The event was convened for today, Monday 16 November at 12 noon on
Constitució square in Sant Francesc, as an expression of mourning following the attacks.

  

In his role as representative of the local administration, President Ferrer once again expressed
harsh criticism of the attacks and said: «For the victims and their families, my deepest
condolences». He also wished all those injured a speedy recovery.

  

The CiF president called for a similar minute of silence at the same plaza on Saturday as a way
to demonstrate «Formentera’s rejection of the heartless attacks on the French capital». Today’s
event followed a call from the central government in Madrid to all offices of the public
administration.
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